
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 5/6/2014 3:53:59 PM
To: Brown, Carol A. (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov) (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Citation OIR

Carol - we have significant concerns over the size of the cap in the Citation OIR that is 
scheduled for a vote next week. The suggested cap is $20 million, which we think is 
excessive. Even if you disagree with our premise, this cap is being installed and voted 
out without any public comment or input. We will be putting in a request to come visit 
Mike about it and the other Commissioners. Have you guys focused on this issue at 
all?
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